
 

 

INSTITUTIONAL MESSAGE FOR STUDENTS 26/03/2020 
 

Dear students, 
 
First of all, I would like to express my wish that you and your family are in good health. 
We at ESIC ask you to take good care of yourselves in these difficult moments, which 
we will undoubtedly overcome. 
 
Tomorrow, March 27th, the online sessions will start as we informed you before. 
Please, as we requested, it is important that you read the guides for the ZOOM 
(Moodle and CANVAS platforms) and Blackboard (ICEMD platform) tools, as this will 
allow you to get the most out of the sessions. 
 
The start of the online training is an important step to continue with the teaching 
activity, objective that we consider very important at the School and we have been 
forced to carry it out by the Government's actions. For many of you it is a new 
experience and, as it happens when we are faced with the unknown, it is essential to 
increase the effort and concentration, and propose it as a new methodology to be 
used to obtain the best experience. It is also a new learning process that will allow you 
to acquire new skills that are highly valued in the market. 
 
Allow me to insist that the online sessions are temporary, and that the programs will 
return to the face-to-face teaching methodology once the Government repeals the 
Royal Decree of the State of Alarm and we can thus resume our face-to-face classes. 
Please proactively consult the ESIC website, and especially the section 
https://www.esic.edu/informacion-de-esic-sobre-el-coronavirus where we will be 
uploading all the communications and other information that may be of interest to 
you.  
 
Thank you very much, and we will continue to move forward together. 
 
Antonio Martin  
Dean, ESIC Business School 
 

https://www.esic.edu/sites/default/files/2020-03/Guia-Zoom-videoconferencias_Estudiantes-ingles.pdf
https://www.esic.edu/sites/default/files/2020-03/Webconference_Blackboard_Alumnos_EN.pdf
https://www.esic.edu/informacion-de-esic-sobre-el-coronavirus

